
 
ST PATRICK OF THE ISLAND     PARISH BULLETIN 

 

WEEK OF MARCH 10, 2019     FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 
MASSES 

SATURDAY MARCH 9, 2019 
 5 pm  Harold & Kay Tobin from Family 
 
SUNDAY MARCH 10, 2019 
 9 am Patrick McKeefrey from Lise 
 Demers 
11 am Aloysius Sandrasagra from Karen 
 Williston 

 
WEDNESDAY MARCH 13 , 2019 
4:30pm Leonard Comeau – Living - from 

the Parish in gratitude 
 
FRIDAY MARCH 15, 2019 
9:00am Priest’s Intention  
 
SATURDAY MARCH 16, 2019 
 5 pm  Doris Williston from Patricia 
 Adjizian 
 
SUNDAY MARCH 17, 2019 
 9 am Helena Medeiros from Family 
11 am Bill, Mary & Jim Wilds from 
 Family 
  

THIS WEEK’S EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
5 pm: Chris & Gerry 
9 am: Tony 
11 am Frances & Mary 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP BURNS FOR: 
This week: Anne Coulter 
Next week: Morahan Family 
 

COLLECTION 
The collection for March 3rd was 
$1354 and the Roof Fund was $651.  
Thank you for your continued 
support.  
 

FAITH EDUCATION 
No classes this week.  Next week is 
class Mass and the special 
participants are Miss Kirsty’s Level 2 
Class. 
 

2018 DONATION RECEIPTS 
Tax time is here – please remember 
to pick up your 2018 Donation 
Receipts, available at the entrance of 
the church. Please pick them up and 
save your church the cost of mailing. 
 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
Terry Dick, Noah & Bailey Santos, Anne 
Coulter, Jean Clifford, Trudy Lalonde, 
Stewart Lowson, Jim, Gordon & Michelle 
Hincks, Phil H., Kayla Cordeiro, Helen 
Lalonde, Helene Larose Pullin, Allison 
Latham, Caron Rothwell, Terry McCulloch, 
Lorne Kelly, Caiti Dore, Peter Morahan, 
Andria MacDonald, Claudette & Karen 
Descoeurs, Mary & Marian Lapchak, Betty, 
Gerry & Mary Guy, Elaine Kerr, Claude 
Bourbonnais  
If we have missed someone, please call the 
office. 

  ST PATRICK’S DAY -  
SHOW YOUR COLOURS! 

March 17 is our day to celebrate all 
the members of our community.  
We are fortunate to have members 
that come from many different 
countries.    On Sunday March 17, at 
both 9 and 11 Mass, we invite you to 
come, dressed in your traditional 
attire, and join us after both Masses, 
in the hall for refreshments.  

 
Warden’s Meeting 

The next Wardens’ Meeting will be on 
Wednesday March 20th at 7 pm. 

 
IMPORTANT - PARISH FINANCIALS 

To see how your Parish is doing 
financially, there is a 3-year financial 
comparison posted on our  
www.st-patrick-of-the-island.ca 
 

ALTAR SOCIETY 
Mar 20 – Sue & Erin 
Apr 3 – Anne, Mary & Diane 
 

ADORATION CHAPEL 
Due to the extreme weather conditions, 
the Chapel will re-open on Tuesday 
March 26 – God Willing.  Weekday 
Masses will continue to be celebrated as 
scheduled. 
 
 

LENTEN REFLECTIONS 
 

 
 

THERE’S STILL TIME TO CHOOSE 
We start out our journey in the 
desert.  Jesus has hard choices to 
make.  His mission will be 
difficult.  How to go about it?  
Take the easiest road, as the devil 
suggests or the more difficult path.  
Jesus will base his choices on the 
Bible, the word of  his Father.   
This week, we have the occasion to 
focus on what is really important.  
With Jesus let’s make a new 
commitment to base our choices 
on the same values and ways of  
doing things as Jesus did.  No to 
violence, power, wealth, and fame. 
 

RESOURCES FOR LENT  
If you are looking for some resources 
for Lent for yourself or your children, 
There are some pamphlets in the 
white shelving in the vestibule.  
Please help yourself! 
 
 

 


